


Elena Potamitou , Deputy Headteacher, had the opportunity to visit Poland and to meet 
colleagues from Gdansk. The warm welcoming atmosphere allowed for open dialogue 

about Educational  and Management issues.



Further to the visit at 
the primary school, 
Elena Potamitou had 
the opportunity to 
jointly visit  with the 
Primary School 
Headteacher the 
Educational Chamber 
of Gdansk. In an open 
dialogue they discussed 
about educational 
issues and provided a 
platform to share 
perspectives on the 
Cyprus problem. 



During her visit, Elena  
engaged in workshops 
and observed several 
subjects such as Maths, 
Polish, English, Biology, 
German. In addition, 
Elena participated in a 
joint on-line lesson  with 
a Primary School in 
Georgia.





“Overall, my visit to Gdansk was a 
valuable learning experience.”


